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RE:  Incomplete Application for Technical Revision No. 02 (TR-02),

Bridal Veil Pit, Permit No. M-2001-054.

Dear Mr. Olin:

On August 1, 2012, the Division received your correspondence, dated July 14, 2012, proposing a
revision to previously engineered drainage structures. The drainage structures are located in
steep slope areas immediately upslope of Highway 550. Pursuant to Construction Materials Rule
1.1{49), the proposed revision constitutes a Technical Revision to the permit. This will be the
second Technical Revision to the permit. Please ensure all follow-up correspondence reference

TR-02, as well as the permit number.

The application was not accompanied by the appropriate fee, as required under Construction
Materials Rute 1.9.1. The appropriate fee for TR-02 is $216. Therefore, the Division has found the
application for TR-02 incomplete for the purposes of filing. Upon receipt of the appropriate fee
the application for TR-02 will be deemed filed and the 30-day review process will commence.
Please note the execution of the proposed plans prior to the Division’s approval of TR-02 may
result in enforcement action due to failure to comply with conditions of the approved permit.

The application materials received on August 1 were accompanied by portions of map(s}. The map
portions did not show the name of the applicant, were not signed by the qualified person who
prepared the maps, did not identify the permit boundary, and did not provide a north arrow or
map scale, all required under Rule 6.2.1(2). Please ensure all maps and/or portions of maps
submitted with TR-02 satisfy the basic map requirements of Rule 6.2.1(2).

Please contact me at the Division’s office in Durango at 691 County Road 233, Suite A-2, Durango,
CO 81301, phone (970} 247-5469, if you have any questions.

Siﬁrely, %
Waiiace H.Q{én
Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: Russ Means, DRMS GIFO
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